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February 15, 2017

Town of Windham
8 School Rd.
Windham, Me. 04062

Re: Recycler Permit — Roy Thistle
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to inform you that Roy Thistle has not obtained a State of Maine recycler license
pursuant to Title 29-A, Section 1101, as required by Title 30-A, MRSA section 3754-A,
subsection 6. Mr. Thistle was issued a permit from the town of Windham to operate as a
recycler on property located at 971 River Rd., Windham.

Due to Mr. Thistle’s failure to comply with the State requirement, he was issued a summons
for this violation.

If you have any questions, you may reach me at (207) 624-9257.

Sincerely,

Detective Jason A. Nein
Bureau of Motor Vehicles
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